Operation Christmas Child 2020

First Pres will have Gospel Opportunity (“GO”) boxes, labels, rubber bands, and other materials
available each Sunday to and including Sunday, November 22nd.

If you would like a box to fill and cannot come to the church, please call Shirley Lewis 391-9942, and
she will deliver and pick up completed boxes.

You may also go online and build a shoebox by choosing items and paying $25.00. The link is
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/buildonline.

If you are able, please bring your completed boxes to First Pres on any Sunday before 11:30 AM,
ending November 22", Please do not take boxes to New Life Community. We will be taking all the
boxes the church has collected on a specific date and time.

Thank you for continuing to support this global ministry. Through this ministry families are reached,
churches grow, new churches are started and communities are transformed. May God be
glorified in this ministry.

Important upcoming Events

Please mark your calendars: (see December Presbeat for more info)
e Sunday Dec. 6 —we are planning an ‘Old-fashioned Christmas Carol Sing” at 5:30pm in the
parking lot.
e Dec 24 — Christmas Eve worship service at 5:30. The plan is for live-stream and in person.
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